
 
 

TOWN OF CROMWELL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 26, 2021 

 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Cromwell will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, 
August 26, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. in the Cromwell Town Hall, Room 224/5, located at 41 
West Street, Cromwell, CT for the following purpose: 
 
To hear public comment regarding the sale of Town-owned property at 15R Christian 
Hill Road. 
 
 
Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 13th day of August. 
 
 
       _______________________________ 
                                    Enzo Faienza, Mayor 
       For the Town Council 
 
 
Hartford Courant editions: August 14 and August 18, 2021 


